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NEWSLETTER NO.8 AUTUMN TERM – 08 NOVEMBER 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 9  

Sunday  
10th  

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE – All Welcome 
Children should wear school uniform and assemble at St 
James Square, Sparrows Green at 9.50am.  We will be 

carrying the school banner and laying a wreath at the War 
Memorial at 10.15am  

 

Monday 11th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Liturgy  08.55 
Tuesday 12th  COLLECTION DAY for Rotary Shoeboxes  
Wednesday 13th  Y5 Swimming  08.45 @ Mayfield 

 U11/U10 Girls Netball v Bricklehurst  (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 Y4 Boys Football Tournament @ Uplands (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.10 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 U11/U10 Boys Football v Bricklehurst (HOME) 14.15 
Thursday 14th  Parent Consultations 18.00 onwards 
Friday 15th  Awards Assembly  08.55 
 Deadline for Christmas Poster Design Competition  (full details below) 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION 
Charlie LOVE: For being a super helpful, cheery member of the class. 

Rowland 
LEARN: For his active involvement in class discussions through contributing 
his wonderful ideas. 

YEAR 1 
Annemieke GROW & LEARN:  For a fantastic effort to improve her reading! 

Liam LEARN:  For excellent work with 2-D and 3-D shapes. 

YEAR 2 Paddy GROW: For excellent progress with Reading 

YEAR 3 
Harry WORSHIP: For thoughtful and insightful work in RE. 

Annabelle LEARN: For excellent work in English turning poetry into prose. 

YEAR 4 

Olivia 
LEARN & GROW: For a very descriptive piece of writing about The Hole and 
super presentation in all her work. 

Felix MC 
GROW: For always being his best self and working hard in all areas of the 
curriculum. 

William 
LOVE: For his research on Remembrance and sharing the amazing story of 
his relative. 

YEAR 5 Whole Class 
LEARN: For fantastic solar system posters showing the differences between 
the geocentric and heliocentric models of the solar system, and fabulous 
Macbeth illustration work 

YEAR 6 

Milly 
GROW:  For always being her best self and trying her hardest in everything 
she does. 

Monty 
LEARN: For his inventive ideas and for his stunning History homework this 
week 

Scarlet 
LOVE: For her beautiful manners and for being a kind and gentle friend and 
buddy. 

 
 
 

PE 

Josephine Y5 For qualifying for the Sussex Cross Country Finals  

Oscar Y4 For improved effort and for being very helpful 

Savannah Y5 For excellent marking in the netball match 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

• Milly (Y6) for successfully completing a beginner’s course with Hellingly Archers. 

• Izzy (Y6) for taking part in the Golden Cross Riding Competition and for her 1st place in the 50cm High and 
6th place in the 60cm High on her pony, Ronnie. 

• Mollie (Y2) for great jumping at her club Little Forest Ponies 

• Eloise (Y2) for taking part in her first camping trip with ‘Rainbows’ which included making her first campfire 
and sleeping in a tent.  Eloise also received a rosette for great jumping at her club Little Forest Ponies.   
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PTA 
For this year’s Christmas tombola, we are asking for bottles and chocolate donations in return for a day that 
the children can wear fun tights and ties. It’s school uniform as usual, but with the children’s choice of 
different tights and ties. The date is Thursday, 21st November. Continuing our sustainability theme please 
can you avoid plastic where possible. 
 

CHRISTMAS POSTER DESIGN COMPETITION 
 

To all Sacred Heart pupils, we’d love you to design a poster for our Festive Fete!  
 

On an A4 sheet of paper please go crazy and wild and think up a super design!  
 

Your poster must include the words SACRED HEART FESTIVE FETE 2019  

30th NOVEMBER 12-3pm.  
 

We’ll be giving prizes for the best design from Foundation Stage, KS1 and KS2.  
 

The deadline to hand in your entry is next Friday 15th November.  
 
U11/10 GIRLS NETBALL v Battle Abbey  

Wednesday 6th November 2019 
U11 Team:  Chloe, Amelie, Izzy, Milly, Ramona, Olivia, Beatrice, Scarlet and Florence  
U10 Team: India, Bella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, Sophie, Freya, Belle, Savannah, 
Aryana and Sofia 
Results:    U11 2-8 to Battle Abbey - Player of the Match: Chloe 
      U10 3-10 to Battle Abbey - Player of the Match: Belle 

 
OPEN MORNINGS 

• Beechwood Sacred Heart School:  Tuesday 3rd March, Tuesday 5th May 2020 - 9.30am – 12.30pm 
Head’s presentation: 11.00am 

• Mayfield Girls School:  Friday 20th March and Tuesday 21st April 2020 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

             where learning is fun! 

 

On Tuesday 22nd October, Years 5 and 6 took part in a 

Shakespeare Workshop on 

Macbeth which was run by two 

professional actors.  In the first 

part of the morning they used 

games and activities to help 

the children to represent 

aspects of the key characters from the play. They were also asked 

to use ‘freeze frames’ to represent a 

scene.  

The actors had broken down 

the story-line of the play into 6 

main scenes.  Children were 

then divided into 6 groups and 

each given a scene from the 

play. They were asked to  improvise the scene as a group, 

using the skills they had developed during the morning aided 

by a range of props. They spent the rest of the afternoon 

rehearsing and working out the 

best way to present their scene 

with support from the teachers 

and the actors. 

At the end of the afternoon 

they each acted out their 

scenes to the rest of Key Stage 2, summarising the whole story of the 

play, and the audience was very impressed!  

The children really enjoyed the day and learnt some very useful skills, as well as interesting facts and 

information about William Shakespeare and the theatre during his lifetime. 
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In Reception we have had a very exciting start to the 

new half term. We have learnt all about the Hindu 

Festival of Diwali. To help our understanding, we 

have created Diva candles, Rangoli patterns with 

sand, as well as Mehndi hand patterns. 

As part of our RE curriculum we visited the church 

where Father Martin helped the children to re-enact 

a simple baptism.  

 


